
 

 

 

This month… 

We are establishing class routine and getting a feel 

for what to expect as the year progresses. We are 

learning new things and/or refreshing our 

memories from last year. We will spend this month 

and most of next month working on memorizing 

short “warm-up” dances and mastering skills that 

will be used in our recital dances.  

October 24th we will have a Halloween party! The 

kids can wear their costumes and bring 

prepackaged treats/party favors to share with the 

class. 

Please let me know if your child will miss class for 

any reason. It is much more likely for me to be able 

to check my email while I am at work, than check 

the TAP Facebook page. leahdoyl@gmail.com  

Please be sure your child has proper dance shoes 

and attire for class. No bare feet or socks! This 

includes pink ballet shoes for ballet, black jazz 

shoes for hip hop, and black tap shoes for tap. 

Keep in mind… 

• Please use the bathroom before coming to class 

• Come to class on time with hair pulled back, wearing 

proper dance shoes and attire 

• If your child is ill, please keep them home  

• Email me if your child will be missing class for any reason 

• Join the T.A.P. Facebook group for updates and 

information 

 

October 2024 

 

 

Important Dates 

October 24-Halloween party 

October 31-no class, 

Halloween 

November 28-no class, 

Thanksgiving 
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